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W
e would like to welcome everybody to Dragonflies
.
Next term we will be having some new children join dragonflies and look forward to welcoming them.
As we tend to go outdoors as much as possible please can you ensure your children wear appropriate clothes and footwear, thank 
you.
If anyone knows of a spare giant size cotton reel (one used by Western Power/BT with cable rolled around it) one which we could have that would be very much appreciated.
The children have been very 
excited and looking forward to C
hristmas, we wish everyone a wonderful Christmas
 and a happy New Y
ear
.
Cathy and the Dragonflies Team 
 
)14.12.15
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Message from Elaine/Jackie
Please update the office with any new details e.g. phone numbers, allergies or any medication being taken by your child.
 The nursery closes 
fri
 18
th
 
dec
 at 1.30pm and open again Tuesday 5
th
 January. 
 The children’s Xmas party this year will be 
fri
 18
th
 
dec
 from 10.30am onwards with a special guest arriving at approx 12.30pm and finishing the party at 1.30pm.
Please ensure that you have applied for your child’s school place if their birthday is 
between Sept 2011 – Aug 2012
.
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